

Denton C.P. School Newsletter

www.dentonprimaryschool.co.uk contactus@denton.e-sussex.sch.uk

Better Never Stops

16th December 2019

Dear Parents & Carers.

It's been a very Christmassy week here, with a marathon of Christmas shows, all of which have been fantastic. Thank you to everyone who has been able to attend a performance; the children love having an audience!

Diary Dates

Tuesday 17th December: Choir performing at Gatwick Airport **Wednesday 18th**: Christmas Lunch (further details below)

Thursday 19th: Cup Assembly

Friday 20th: Last day of term. Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!

Christmas Fayre

Last week's Christmas Fayre raised over £1,200! Thank you so much to everyone who was able to support this, and an enormous thank you to everybody who helped organise the event. I would also like to extend a special thanks to Mrs Townsend, Mrs Vidler and Carly Norris for all their hard work in organising such a successful event.

Denton Choir on the radio!

Denton Choir (more famous by the hour) have recorded a song which is being played on Seahaven FM over the festive period, including on Thursday 19th December between 10.40am and 11.00am. I hope you manage to tune in.

If you require any further information, please contact the school office.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Guy Walsh Headteacher











